
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

CONDOR ANNOUNCES BOARD MEMBER PASSING 

CALGARY, July 5, 2019 - Condor Petroleum Inc. (“Condor” or the “Company”) (TSX: CPI) announces 
today with profound sadness, that Mr. Walter Dawson, a long-time and valued member of Condor’s Board 
of Directors, mentor and friend, passed away on July 2, 2019.  

The employees, management and board of directors of Condor extend our deepest condolences to Mr. 
Dawson’s family. 

Mr. Dawson had a long and distinguished career in the oil and gas sector and was a founding member of 
a number of successful domestic and international companies. He brought a unique entrepreneurial spirit 
and uncanny determination to the Company and the Board of Directors and his presence and guidance 
will be deeply missed. Mr. Dawson was a director of the Company since 2011. 

Condor is a Canadian based oil and gas company focused on exploration, development and production 
activities in Turkey and Kazakhstan. For further information visit:  condorpetroleum.com 

For further information, please contact Don Streu, President and CEO or Sandy Quilty, Vice President of 
Finance and CFO at 403-201-9694. 
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